
07/07/2020 

MRS Michelle Puhl 
60 Abbott Road RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
michellepuhl@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I do not support the constrution of a telecommunication facility at John Fisher Park.This is a 
space undergoing rehabilitation that is fragile and does not need an ugly tower built in the 
middle of it. This tower is close to kid sports fields and our local school. 

Sent: 7/07/2020 3:36:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


